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From: Fawcett_Julia [Fawcett_Julia@asdk12.org]

Sent: Friday, June 09, 2006 5:28 PM

To: John Bailey

Subject: Very Happy!
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Hi, John 
I am very happy with the equipment and expertise of Wil Mussleman. The time went very well once we had the new brain here to 
work with. 
  
I will be calling you next week. We have decided to use SELL BY dating instead of expiration dates. I will need a few things with 
respect to parts to order once you get situated back to your office. 
  
Thanks for all that you have done. InLine sure was a wonderful choice for us to get involved in water bottling. We have had some 
unfortunate happenings with our water treatment company as expected! 
  
More later when I give you a call. 
  
Take care, Julia 


